
YOU ARE INVITED 
TO CELEBRATE THE 
RETIREMENT OF DEPUTY 
CHIEF ROBERTSON ROUSE

FOR MORE INFORMATION:
Please contact rsvpevents@yrp.ca

Tickets are $20 and can be purchased at yrp.ca/DeputyRouse.

PROCEEDS WILL SUPPORT

WHEN:

OPEN HOUSE FROM 4 TO 8 P.M. — SPEECHES AT 5 P.M.
THURSDAY, JUNE 15, 2023

WHERE:

89 MOSLEY STREET, AURORA
AURORA ARMOURY
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